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Dear Admissions Committee,


It's with immense pleasure that I write this letter to support Brian Shaw for the residency program at your university. Brian has been my student, and I've closely monitored his performance since I noticed he's not your average medical student.
As you may have seen in his academic transcripts and professional recommendations, Brian has had enviable success in class and his career. I can say undoubtedly say that he possesses the qualities necessary for your residency program. He is well informed in clinical medicine matters, has gained clinical skills, cares for his patients, and exhibits great leadership skills. I've watched him excel and leave an impact in both outpatient and inpatient settings.
Brian is also an engaging person who strives to share his knowledge with his peers. On several occasions, he showed up at the clinic with handouts on various topics and held discussions with the medical team. In addition to wanting to help others, he is inclusive, motivated, and constantly curious to learn more.
To conclude, I am certain Brian will provide much value to your institution if you admit him to your residency program. He has always been among my top students, and I believe he will extend his excellence to your university. If you need more information or have any questions about Brian, you are free to contact me any time.

Sincerely,

Jack Bill
846-955 6260
Jack.bill@stanford.edu
